Welcome, Lynarra!

We’re happy that you will be working with us!  Magda Costantino is out of town until September 17; meanwhile Lynne Adair, her program coordinator, is here and will have work for you to do related to our proposed M.Ed. program.  Maggie Foran, the MIT Associate Director; Loren Petty, the MIT Field Placement Officer; and I have a range of tasks related to MIT that need attention.  We’re working on a prioritized list but I thought I would get you started with the items below. Anything you don’t finish today, just carry over until tomorrow. We’re a friendly group so please do not hesitate to ask if you have questions or concerns.

1. Check with Loren about completing necessary paperwork so that you get paid in a timely way (.  You’ll need to go see Lorrie Moore in LIB 3234 to hand in required papers, but double-check with Loren.  Next week one or more of us will take you around campus and introduce you to folks in other offices with whom we often work.

2. Come see me so we can talk about the scope of the work and any questions you have.  My office is E 3131.

3. At 9:30, meet with Maggie and me to work on the FileMaker Pro database program.  Maggie’s office is across from yours.  If you don’t know this program, I’d like for you to learn how to use it.

4. Maggie has some metal file hangers that need to be put together.  Please do those and then talk with her about how many we might need to purchase.  She can provide you with the budget number for the Bookstore.

5. Ask Lynne for the list of principals and districts who are interested in receiving information about the new M.Ed. program.  Then ask either Loren or me for the Washington Education Directory.  Call all the people on the list who asked for brochures and find out how many info letters they think they’ll need.  Please create a spread-sheet that categorizes the district/building, person, number of requested info letters, date, etc., and that will allow us to keep track of when we send out information and number of responses we receive from each district or building. 

6. Check with Maggie and Lynne about inquiries re the M.Ed. program.  Please create a data-base/spreadsheet to keep track of inquiries and when we respond and how - phone, mailing, etc. I know that Maggie already has a list of people who need to be entered into this chart.

7. Meet with Maggie about data input needs she has and see if she is ready for you to begin making copies of the admissions files for our new MIT students.  If so, have fun copying!

Again, welcome to our floor!  

Sherry Walton, Director

MIT

